
Benton Preschool  
Parent Meeting 

Children have to turn 

3 years old by 

September 1st 2016, 

to be able to enroll. 

Information and 

enrollment Packets 

will be available at 

meeting. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

June 7th, 2016 

6:00 p.m. 
Benton 

Multipurpose Room 


